
Minutes from AAAC Technology subcommittee 02/21/08 
 

 
In attendance:  Jess Ray, Darryl Craig, Jody DeCremer, Deanna Deatrick, Ryan 
Gray, Maureen Smith 
 
 

Minutes 
 

Minutes were approved for the February 7, 2008 meeting. 
 
Overview of Blackboard was reviewed from the February 7th meeting.   

• Jody, Ryan and Mary are currently using blackboard.  
• It is a great a communication tool. 
• Will recommend usage to Development group of AAAC 

o Darryl and Maureen will contact Kathy and Anjie 
 
 
Update on timeline with Charter Document 

• Possible roll-out January 2009 
• Possible new program or on DAUD 

 
 
QMF Queries  

• Darryl knows that Professional Development Sub-Committee is looking at 
QMF Queries also 

• Jess reviewed possibilities  
• Darryl & Maureen will report by next meeting 

 
 
Jess reported that the Finals Schedule is on “paper” only in that the document 
resides on Registrar’s Page 

• Need to have it placed so student can find and view 
 
 
 
Next meeting March 6, 2008 
 


